Bordentown Regional modeschool



Building a Community of Learners

Dr. Edward J. Forsthoffer III

Joseph F. Sprague

Superintendent of Schools

Principal

Bob Schurtz

Assistant Principal

50 Dunns Mill Rd., Bordentown NJ 08505

Phone: (609) 298-0674 Fax: (609) 291-1929

Web: www.bordentown.k12.nj.us

April 11, 2018

SIXTH GRADE ORIENTATION

Dear Incoming Sixth Grade Families:

It is my pleasure to invite you to our SIXTH GRADE ORIENTATION which is being held on Wednesday May 2, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. in the auditorium of Bordentown Regional Middle School. We believe that this meeting is a very important step in helping your student transition into the middle school.

During the orientation we will discuss the educational philosophy of Bordentown Regional Middle School, our academic programs, general expectations and extra-curricular activities. We will also have student lead tours of the school after our meeting in the cafeteria. We hope that you make every effort to attend. We look forward to seeing you and your child on Wednesday, May 2, 2018 at 6:30 p.m.

Sincerely

Joseph F. Sprague III

Principal